FS to visit Shanghai

The Financial Secretary, Mr Paul Chan, will depart for Shanghai tomorrow
(June 6) for a two-day visit.

While in Shanghai, he will address the 9th Shanghai-Hong Kong
Metropolitan Development Seminar. He will also meet with senior officials of

the Shanghai Government and visit enterprises.

Mr Chan will return to Hong Kong this Thursday night (June 7). In his
absence, the Secretary for Financial Services and the Treasury, Mr James Lau,
will act as Financial Secretary.
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